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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

   E-bikes or any other kind of electrical-mechanical-petro vehicle should not be allowed on existing trails which

they are not currently allowed, nor should there be an expansion of trails allowing for such vehicles. The impact

to wildlife and habitat would be detrimental and would impact an unspoiled experience for those who would rather

travel without the aid of man-made devices. This is a slippery slope which in the future would allow other more

intrusive vehicles to use forest trails and detrimentally impact wildlife, habitat and the vast majority of the public

who uses these trails without employing man-made devices. 


